From: Lynn Merrick

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: New energy future now!
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 12:59:29 PM

People are ready to embrace a future with renewable energy. We are ready to make that transition, but at every hand
we are being held back by the fossil fuel industry which does not want to give up it’s place of power. Give
Oregonians the energy freedom they deserve and want!

Lynn Merrick
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